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WISCONSIN STATE LODGE FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE  

ENDORSES ERIC TONEY FOR 2022 WISCONSIN ATTORNEY GENERAL RACE 
 
On May 8, 2021, the Wisconsin State Lodge Fraternal Order of Police held their Annual State Conference at the 
Radisson Hotel & Conference Center Green Bay. After careful review of questionnaires completed by 
candidates, considering past practices of the candidates, and hearing from several who addressed the delegation 
directly, the delegation voted unanimously to endorse Eric Toney for Wisconsin Attorney General. Our 
members feel that Eric will best serve the interest of our members and the communities they serve. 
 
“Eric Toney has distinguished himself as a tough prosecutor dedicated to the safety of our communities,” said 
Ryan Windorff, President of the Wisconsin State Lodge Fraternal Order of Police. “He has an exemplary track 
record of working with police to enforce and uphold the laws of the State of Wisconsin. Eric’s personal and 
professional achievements demonstrate a genuine support for law enforcement officers, as well as a deep 
understanding of the complex issues surrounding modern policing. His track record proves he is the best 
candidate for Attorney General - Wisconsin’s top law enforcement official.” 
 
The Fraternal Order of Police is the world’s largest organization of sworn law enforcement officers, with more 
than 356,000 members in more than 2,100 lodges. The Wisconsin State Lodge is made up of more than 2,300 
members in 20 lodges throughout the state. We are committed to improving the working conditions of law 
enforcement officers and the safety of those we serve through education, legislation, information, community 
involvement, and employee representation. 
 
 


